TRANSLATION

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
AUGSBURG, 25-7-31,

Motoren-Yerke Mannheim A.0,
MANNHE I M.~

I beg to inform you that the two 1,00 Liter Adr Receivers
with Bureau Veritas Certificate have been approved by our London

Head Office with their letter of the 15th July 1931, provided they

-

are again inspected,

The approved plan 1is herewith returned, together with the
Bureau Veritas Certificate,

Yours faithfully,

wW.8, V. Sdrowok,

2021
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